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The Spanish National Securities Market Commission (CNMV) and the Banco de España have 

signed a cooperation agreement with the Spanish Red Cross, under the framework of the 

Financial Education Plan, to promote financial education among the various groups served by 

this social organisation. 

 

The agreement not only sees the Spanish Red Cross join the network of partners to the 

Financial Education Plan, but also the engagement of the Banco de España and the CNMV in 

the provision of financial training sessions for groups at risk of social exclusion. This 

strengthens the drive launched by both authorities to ensure the sustainability and 

development of activities that contribute to social well-being. 

 

The Financial Education Plan was launched in 2008 by the Banco de España and the CNMV to 

promote financial education among the Spanish public, supported by an extensive network of 

partners from various spheres committed to working towards this objective.  
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The Financial Education Plan was launched in 2008 by the Banco de España and the CNMV 
to promote financial education among the Spanish public, supported by a large network of 
partners from various spheres committed to working towards this objective.  

The Banco de España and the CNMV sign a cooperation agreement 

with the Spanish Red Cross to promote financial education  


